Lee, Chris

From: Hillard, Christopher

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:21 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: FW: Revised Change to City Clerk Certificates of Appropriateness Ordinance

From: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:18 AM

To: Hillard, Christopher <Christopher.Hillard@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Revised Change to City Clerk Certificates of Appropriateness Ordinance

Looks good.

Todd Farris| Deputy City Attorney

tfarris@milwaukee.gov

From: Hillard, Christopher <Christopher.Hillard@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:15 AM

To: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Revised Change to City Clerk Certificates of Appropriateness Ordinance

Hello Todd,

When you have a moment, could you review the attached change to the ordinance allowing the City Clerk to enforce
certificates of appropriateness? It was changed to address concerns regarding the authority to enter buildings to make it
clear that was not part of it.

Christopher H. Hillard
Legislative Fiscal Analyst-Lead
Legislative Reference Bureau
414-286-2170

“Sic Itur Ad Astra”



